
Math Circle Institute: July 10th – 16th, 2011

The fourth annual Math Circle Institute will be held on the Campus of Notre Dame, in South Bend,
Indiana, from July 10th to 16th, 2011. Demonstrations of our approach, practice sessions in running
Math Circles, discussions of theory and practice, and conversations about selected math topics will
be hosted by Bob and Ellen Kaplan, Leo Goldmakher, and Amanda Serenevy. Participants will
work with children in 1st through 12th grades each afternoon to try out their own Math Circle
ideas.

The program is supported by a generous grant from the Herbert O. Wolfe Foundation and is
sponsored by the Northern Indiana Science, Mathematics, and Engineering Consortium.

Applications can be made by e-mail to kaplan@math.harvard.edu

The Math Circle website (themathcircle.org) has additional information about The Math Circle
program.


